
YMS NEWS BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE

YORK MIDDLE SCHOOL………..THE BEST MIDDLE SCHOOL IN NEBRASKA

dav

School supervision will not be available until 7:30 in the morning.
**Please do not arrive on campus until that time.

Breakfast starts serving at 7:30 a.m.

WELCOME BACK STUDENTS AND STAFF!

7th/8th Football Uniform checkout will be Thursday Aug. 18 @ 3:30. with
practice immediately following.  Practice will go from 3:30-5:00 for 7th and 3:30-5:20 for
8th grade. Make sure you have your sports physical and NSAA forms turned in the office
prior to Aug. 18th. You will not be able to practice till this is completed.

7th/8th VB meeting will be held Friday August 19th right after school in the
Media Center,  you will still have time to catch the bus. First day of practice will be Monday
Aug.  22. 7th graders are REQUIRED to ride the bus to YES for practice. Please make sure
you have your physical forms and NSAA paperwork turned into the office. You will not be
able to practice until this is completed.

2022-23 York FFA Middle School sign up form is in the office. Stop by to get your copy!
Cost is $15, cash or check.

YMS Weights for 6-8 boys/girls will begin on August 29th. M/W/F from
6:45-7:15am at the High School weight room.

Photos on Big Screens- Mrs. Fike's 8th grade Computer class will again update the big
screens in the commons.  If you take pictures of your class or family and you want them posted please email
those pics (along with an explanation) to Mrs. Fike.
.

Students: Food deliveries for lunch are not allowed at school. Do not order food at restaurants, or
DoorDash and have them delivered to school. This violates our lunch policies with the school lunch

program.



ALL YMS students need to have a signed student handbook form and tylenol permission form turned
into the office by August 31, 2021.

Athletes must have a sports physical, parent permission form and insurance information
completed to the office in order to participate in a sport.

DEADLINE FOR LUNCH APPLICATIONS

The deadline to have the free/reduced meal applications is September 28th.

If you were approved for free or reduced meals last year, you still need to reapply.

Applications need to be into the YMS office no later than September 28th or your family

status will be changed to denied.

Students: Food deliveries for lunch are not allowed at school. Do not order food at restaurants, or
DoorDash and have them delivered to school. This violates our lunch policies with the school lunch

program.

PEANUT/NUT SAFE SCHOOL
Last year York Public Schools chose to become a Peanut / Nut safe school.  This means that we all need to be aware of those students and staff that
may have any allergy so severe it could be life threatening and could cause death.  We want to keep everyone safe so please be mindful when bringing
food into the school, never share food with others, wash your hands before and after eating anything with peanuts/peanut butter or other types of nuts.
When possible we ask that you contain food to your area that others may be allergic to and clean up your area with soap and water or wipes in rooms.

YMS offers “After School Clubs” after school Monday –Thursday You must pre-register at York Middle School

● Monday-

● Tuesday-

● Wednesday-

● Thursday-

Staff Commons Duty

The week of 8/17 AM…………......Mr. Kern / PM………………….Mrs. Fike

ABSENCES:

6TH GRADE: Alexa Gonzalez,
7th GRADE: Melany Gonzalez, Victor Gonzalez, Abigail Jones, Jordan Powers,
8t h GRADE: Gabriella Billington, Matthew White, Alexis Putnam, Dakota Stickney

It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational
programs, administration, policies, employment, or other district program.


